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May 23, 1990
,

Y

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. E. William Brach, Chief 1

Vendor inspection Branch
Division of Reactor inspection and Safeguards 1

Office of-Nuclear Reactor Regulation
| I

Reference: lilinois Power /Clinton - Low Water Flow
10 CFR Part 21 Defect 21-90-04
NRC Information Notice No. 90-26
NRC Letter to AAF of April 28, 1990

Dear Mr- Brach:

In addition to my May 3, 1990 telecon to your Mr. H. Wescott, American
Air Filter has initiated a 10 CFR 21 review of the reported problem.
We are now in the process of evaluating the data sent by lilinois Power
as well as our own records.

We expect cto complete our review by late June, early July 1990.
.

Sincerely,

-

L ,-
( Ben Franklin, Manager

Environmental Safety Systems |
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